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Question:  

 

How many HWA staff who are transferring over to the Department will receive a living away 

from home allowance?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

It is not intended that any staff will be offered a living away from home allowance.  Health 

Workforce Australia staff members who transfer to departmental positions located interstate 

will be offered a reasonable transition period to relocate and will be eligible for relocation 

assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


